
CIL MOD 03 Highways Agency 
From: Ginn, Beata [mailto:Beata.Ginn@highways.gsi.gov.uk]  
Sent: 06 August 2013 16:03 
To: LDF 
Subject: FW: Winchester City Council - Submission of Community Infrastructure Levy Draft 
Charging Schedule 
 
FAO:  Rosemary Morton, Programme Officer, Winchester CIL Charging 
Schedule 
  
Re:  Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) Draft Charging Schedule - 
Submission 
  
Thank you for your letter/e-mail of 26 July concerning the above 
submission.  The Highways Agency (HA) is an executive agency of the 
Department for Transport (DfT).  We are responsible for operating, 
maintaining and improving England’s strategic road network (SRN) on behalf 
of the Secretary of State for Transport.  
  
We have reviewed Draft Charging Schedule, Statement of Modification and 
do not have any comment at this time.   However, we will be concerned with 
proposals that have the potential to impact the safe and efficient operation of 
the SRN and would appreciate being contacted about such in the future. 
  
Regards 
  
Mrs Beata Ginn, Assistant Asset Manager 
Highways Agency | Federated House | London Road | Dorking | RH4 1SZ 
Tel: +44 (0) 1306 878227 
Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk 
GTN: 3904 8227  
 
Safe roads, reliable journeys, informed travellers 
Highways Agency, an executive agency of the Department for Transport.  
  


